
 

Downtown Flagler Street Beautification Project 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE #12 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE  
The crosswalk connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) 

from SE 3rd Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue, will be temporarily close to pedestrians today 

Thursday, October 21, 2021, starting at 3:00pm  

This closure will last approximately two hours. 

We fully understand the importance of re-opening the crosswalk and we will safely 

complete this section as quickly as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information, please contact Public Information Officer Wanda Mendez at 

786-285-9407. Additional project information can be found on the project 

website, miamidda.com/Flagler-street-Miami. 


